
From:  "Davidson, Gary" <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: PRR - Harvey & Sawicki 
Date:  Mon, 25 Feb 2013 14:11:43 -0500 

The John Harvey ROI (IA #09-013) is attached as requested. Regarding
former deputy Michael Sawicki, he was the subject of an internal
investigation in 2012 (IA #12-011) that resulted in sustained
violations, adverse discipline and the execution of a last chance
agreement. Sawicki subsequently resigned his position during the 
course of an inquiry that was being conducted at the supervisory 
level.
Consequently, there was no IA, and therefore, no ROI, associated with
any actions on the part of Sawicki directly preceeding the 
supervisory review and subsequent resignation.

-----Original Message-----
From: VolusiaExposed [mailto:volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 10:47 AM
To: Davidson, Gary
Subject: PRR - Harvey & Sawicki

Gary:

While attending Deputy Deane personnel board, so issues came up that 
I wish to explore.

Deputy John Harvey - DUI and leaving a scene of an accident? Do you 
have a ROI on that incident - if so, I would like to review it.

Deputy Michael Sawicki - there was talk that he is no longer with the
VCSO - that he violated Sheriff Johnson's "last chance" agreement – 
and paperwork on that (ROI)? If so I would like to review that too.

Thanks
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